
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

DATE:  June 5, 2023 
 

   CONTACT: Parks and Recreation Office 406-771-1265 

 

 

      Electric City Water Park 

        Closure June 7, 2023 
 

Great Falls, Montana – Due to a lifeguard staffing shortage the 

Electric City Waterpark will be closed on Wednesday, June 7 all day. 

Lifeguards are an essential part of any community; having more people know 

about water safety means that the training goes further than just work. It 

means that the community is safer as a whole. If you or someone you know is 

interested in being a lifeguard for the summer please apply at: 

https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/greatfallsmt. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Home to the  
Lewis & Clark National 

Historic Trail 
Interpretive Center 

 

 
 

Proud Home of 
Malmstrom Air  
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Montana Air  
National Guard 

 

 
 

Over 60 parks & 55 
miles of trail along the 

Missouri River 
 

 
 

Home of the C.M. 
Russell Museum  

 

 
 

Ranked as one of the 
most affordable places 
to live in the country 

 

 
 
 

City of Great Falls 
#2 Park Drive South 

P.O. Box 5021 
Great Falls, MT 59403 

(406)-455-8450 
https://greatfallsmt.net 
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